
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Tree Close, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4UY 
Tel:  01885 483237   Email:  admin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 

Head of School: Mrs Heather Yarnold 
Email: hyarnold@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As a school community, we are committed to ensuring that 
every child and adult feels valued, safe and respected. Every 
pupil, and adult, is unique, with individual needs, strengths and 
experiences, and we believe it is important to celebrate this 
diversity.  

Please help to ensure that everyone feels welcome and 
included here at St. Peter’s. A kind word or smile goes a long way to brightening someone’s 
day.  

We kindly ask for your support in reminding children of the importance of: 

• Showing kindness to others at all times, both in the classroom and on the playground. 
• Accepting, respecting and celebrating all of our differences and individual needs, our 

abilities, and ways of learning and playing.  
• Including everyone in games and activities so that no child feels left out. 

By working together, we can nurture a culture of compassion, empathy and understanding, 
helping our children to grow into respectful and caring young people.  

Thank you for reinforcing these values at home and supporting 
us in making our school a positive and welcoming place for all. 

With gratitude, 

Mrs H. Yarnold 

Head of School 

 


